NOTICE OF A TAX INCREASE AND A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET AND PROPOSED TAX LEVIES 

FOR MADISON COUNTY
The Madison County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on a proposed ad valorem tax revenue increase for fiscal year 2013 and on its proposed budget and proposed tax levies for fiscal year 2013 on Wednesday, September 26, 2012 at 6:00 PM in the board room on the first floor of the Madison County Office Complex at 125 W. North  Street, Canton, Mississippi.

Madison County, exclusive of the Madison County School District, is now operating with projected total budget revenue of $70,526,461.82.  (Fifty-one (51) percent) or $36,213,450.73, of such revenue is obtained through ad valorem taxes.  For next fiscal year, the proposed budget has total projected revenue of $60,890,470.10.  Of that amount, (sixty-two (62) percent) or $37,677,602.00, is proposed to be financed through a total ad valorem tax levy.

Madison County, inclusive of the Madison County School District, is now operating with projected total budget revenue of $183,202,850.13.  (Forty-nine (49) percent) or $89,932,149.73, of such revenue is obtained through ad valorem taxes.  For next fiscal year, the proposed budget has total projected revenue of $175,661,753.13.  Of that amount, (fifty-three (53) percent) or $93,797,669.00, is proposed to be financed through a total ad valorem tax levy.
For next fiscal year, the Madison County Board of Supervisors plans to increase your ad valorem tax millage rate by 2.5 mills from 35.63 mills to 38.13 mills.  This increase means that you will pay more in ad valorem taxes on your home, automobile tag, utilities, business fixtures and equipment and rental real property.

Any citizen of Madison County is invited to attend this public hearing on the proposed ad valorem tax increase, and will be allowed to speak for a reasonable amount of time and offer tangible evidence before any vote is taken.
